D-16: Class assemblies and activities-Lauretta Eldridge

Class Assemblies

Pictures

Freshmen/Sophomores/Juniors: Wednesday, September 1:

Fox Portraits during PE

Make-ups: October 14

Freshmen: Class officer elections will begin next week with you picking up an application from Mrs. Easter in the Activities/Athletics office. We will have a meeting during lunch on September 1 in the ASB room. It's your turn to be involved and help plan the wonderful events for Stockdale!

Seniors: You should have taken your picture at Christian Hall photography. You were sent a letter to your home. Please make an appointment if you haven't.

They will be on campus October 5 and October 19th

ASB/Year Book Packages:

Buy your ASB sticker and Yearbook today

Your ASB sticker: \$25

Yearbook until September 30 is \$65

Mustang Special: Yearbook, ASB sticker for \$80

Must be purchased together and is good to September 30th,

and will safe you \$10.

Yearbook will increase in price as the year goes on.

<u> Aloha Dance:</u>

Will be held tonight in the cafeteria from 7:00-10:00. Wear your Hawaiian attire and be ready to dance with DJ Vince. This dance is always well attended and water will be on sale for \$1. Prices are \$6 with ASB Sticker and \$8 without.

Class Ring/Jacket orders:

Balfour and Josten's will be on campus September 22 for Cap and gowns, rings, jackets.

Panoramic Picture and 2011 picture on the football field.

They will be back on campus the 24th, 28th and 29th. Get your orders in.

Club Rush Day:

Club Rush Day will be held Thursday, September 9 during lunch. All clubs will be in the quad and you can sign up for your favorite club or clubs.....get involved!

Food Sale Days:

We will have 4 food sale days starting with September 24th, October 2, November 9 and March 30. During these days, our classes and clubs will be selling nutritional food from various restaurants from around town. Be sure to bring your money because you can purchase Taco Bell, Subway, ices, in-and-out, face painting, jewelry and stuff like that.

Back to School Night

Please come to Back to School Night on September 9. During that evening, we ask that you bring new or slightly used clothing for our Back To School Drive. Your donations will assist students throughout Kern County. We are accepting both kid and adult clothing and we hope to fill the backs of three trucks that night. These trucks will be located in the middle of the quad for your convenience...so pack the trucks with stacks of clothes.